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The City will once again proceed with its annual fall leaf collection. We will determine our start
date by the amount of leaves raked into the terrace area, typically mid to late October. We
ask that you try to get all your fallen leaves out to the curb ASAP. We will make one complete
sweep of the entire City before starting a 2nd sweep. If you see the truck go past, you may not
see it again for a few days.

When the final week of leaf pick up is determined we will post on the city website. Typically we
are done collective leaves the week before Thanksgiving. You may also call city hall for this
information. Please remember any leaves left in the road right of way after the City has
completed leaf pick up, are the responsibility of the property owner and must be removed per
City ordinance. Frozen, wet, or snow covered leaves, sticks and yard waste cannot be picked up
with the equipment we have. If you have a way to transport your own leaves to the Webster
landfill, it would be greatly appreciated. The South Webster landfill will be open daily during leaf
collection for homeowners to bring their own leaves to the landfill.

Mulching your leaves is another great option. It’s good for your lawn and helps reduce the
amount of time and money spent for leaf collection.

https://www.omro-wi.com/public-works/page/2023-fall-leaf-collection

